

Michelle Lujan Grisham, Governor David R. Scrase, M.D., Secretary Nicole Comeaux, J.D., M.P.H, Director

February 28, 2020

Mrs. Judith Cash, Director
Department of Health & Human Services
Centers for Medicaid and CHIP Services
7500 Security Blvd, Mail Stop S2-26-12
Baltimore, MD 21244-1850

Dear Mrs. Judith Cash:

We are in receipt of your February 7, 2020 letter notifying New Mexico of Center for Medicare and Medicaid (CMS) approving New Mexico's request to amend its section 1115 (a) demonstration entitled, "New Mexico Centennial Care 2.0 1115 Medicaid Demonstration (Project Number 11-W00285/6). Please accept this letter as formal acknowledgement of the award and acceptance of the STCs.

We look forward to the continued collaboration on New Mexico's Centennial Care 2.0.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Jennifer Vigil, CMS Liaison at (505) 827-6213.

Sincerely.

Nicole Comeaux, J.D., M.P.H, Director Medical Assistance Division

cc: Peter Banks, State Monitoring Lead, CMS Medicaid and CHIP Operations Group Michael Trieger, Project Officer/Health Insurance Specialist